




I hope this message finds you thriving and filled with anticipation for the vibrant season ahead. Your 
ongoing support and insightful feedback have been instrumental in shaping our journey, and for that, 
we extend our heartfelt appreciation. 

In Quarter 1 of 2024, the industry emerged from the challenges of 2023, which was a tough year for 
fashion and business. Many brands and retailers experienced good Christmas and Holiday season sales, 
revitalizing the supply chain with significant orders and raw material planning. ABY also thrived from 
January to March, promptly servicing global customers and securing promising order bookings for the 
upcoming months. Freight costs have begun to normalize after a sharp spike in December and January, 
while overall inflation has moderated, so the outlook for business is positive. 

With great excitement, we present our latest Quarterly Newsletter, "Conscious Fashion." We warmly 
invite you to delve into the essence of sustainability as we unveil our Spring-Summer collection, 
"InnoEssence." This collection epitomizes our steadfast dedication to responsible fashion, featuring 
innovative and sustainable products with a strong focus on circularity. We are confident you will find 
these offerings captivating, and we encourage you to promote them to your customers and end brands. 
They include: 

ABY RTexPoly: Redefining fashion's carbon footprint, RTexPoly pioneers textile-to-textile recycling, 
transforming waste, conserving resources, and shaping a greener future. 

ABY EcoIndigo: Experience the fusion of tradition and innovation with our EcoIndigo, embodying a 
contemporary twist on classic indigo aesthetics. 

ABY Bamboo Lyocell: Crafted for comfort and conscious living, ABY Bamboo Lyocell is the epitome of 
luxury and sustainability. 

ABY Viscose Nylon Blends: Striking the perfect balance between stretch and resilience, ensuring 
garments maintain their shape and flexibility throughout their lifespan. 

ABY Reviva Excel: Our sustainable Lyocell fiber epitomizes eco-friendly fashion, comprising 70% 
sustainable Lyocell fiber and 30% pre-consumer fiber. 

We look forward to hearing from you on these products apart from our established core sustainable 
products like – 

Livaeco Viscose, Livaeco Modal, Excel, Liva Reviva, Green Poly, Eco Poly, Recycled Cotton, Bamboo, 
Wooltouch, Heat Trap, Regel, PBT Delight and others. 

We express our gratitude once again for your continuous partnership and invaluable contribution to 
the ABY community. Our commitment to delivering the highest quality fashionable products with a 
conscious mindset remains steadfast.

MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF

CHIEF MARKETING OFFICER 
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Spinning Excellence Since 1969

Dear Valued Partners,

Thank you.
Warms Regards,
Anupam Dikshit
Chief Marketing Officer

TMAditya Birla Yarn (ABY )
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